
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
04 March 2021 
 
 
Our ref: 2020/247/AKQ/NM 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
As part of our virtual Learning for Life programme over the past couple of months, Year 13 
students have been looking at financial planning and budgeting for university. Students are 
now able to apply online for their tuition and maintenance loans via Student Finance 
England and will be guided through this process in their Learning for Life sessions over the 
coming weeks. We have also put a handy Help Guide and link to a presentation by the 
University of Derby in the Financial Help section of the Sixth Form area on our website, to 
give parents/carers more information. This will guide you through the different types of 
finance available, repayments and the application process. Please note students have to 
reapply annually for Student Finance. 
 
 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs A Quinn 
Deputy Sixth Form Leader  
 
 


